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MISSION STATEMENT 
The vision of the Newman Centre is to be the spiritual home for 
Catholic students on the University of Torontoôs downtown 
campus while the mission of the Newman Centre is to provide a 
variety of opportunities for students to live out the teachings of 
Jesus by exploring, deepening and celebrating our Catholic 
faith; by serving those in need; and by experiencing the 
richness of a community rooted in Christ.  
We accomplish our mission in three key ways including the 
University Parish, the Student Campus Ministry and the 
Chaplaincy Outreach to Students. 

 
NEW TO THE COMMUNITY? 

Each Sunday, a Pastoral Council Member (following the 11 a.m. 
Mass) and a Student Campus Minister (following the 7 p.m. 
Mass), will be on hand in the Cardinal Newman Room to 
welcome and assist any new members. 

NEWMAN CENTRE 
& ST. THOMAS AQUINAS CHURCH 

ROMAN CATHOLIC STUDENT CENTRE AND  

PARISH AT THE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO 

89 ST. GEORGE STREET, TORONTO, ON  M5S 2E8      
TEL: 416-979-2468      FAX: 416-596-6920                    

EMAIL: BULLETIN@NEWMANTORONTO.COM    

SUNDAY MASS     Sunday:  11:00 a.m. &  7:00 p.m. 

WEEKDAY MASS  Monday - Friday: 12:15 p.m. 

RECONCILIATION  Fri: 12:45 - 1:10 p.m. or by appointment 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION    Wednesday 7:15 p.m. 

CENTRE OPEN:  10:00 a.m.  - 6:00 p.m. Weekdays  

CHAPEL OPEN:  10:00 a.m.  - 5:00 p.m. Weekdays 

 

NEWMAN CENTRE CONTACTS  

PASTORAL TEAM 
Fr. Michael Machacek       
   Pastor & Executive Director 
   (fr.michael@newmantoronto.com) 
Patrick Douglas   
   Director of Human Resources and  
        Operations 
   (patrick.douglas@newmantoronto.com) 
Josh Canning 
   Director of Chaplaincy Services 
   (chaplaincy@newmantoronto.com) 
Nicole Castelino   
   Pastoral and Executive Assistant 
   (nicole.castelino@newmantoronto.com) 
Bruno Cormier   
   Director of Music and 11:00 a.m. Choir 
   (bruno.cormier@newmantoronto.com) 
Charlie Min  
 7:00 p.m. Sunday Mass Music Ministry    
 (charles_min@hotmail.com) 

COMMITTEES 
PASTORAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 Fr. Michael Machacek       
 (fr.michael@newmantoronto.com) 
NEWMAN YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
 Gem Ofreneo 
 nyamtoronto@gmail.com 
FINANCE COUNCIL  
 Patrick Douglas   
 (patrick.douglas@newmantoronto.com) 
LITURGY COMMITTEE  
 Ralph Bertram 
 (rebm2@sympatico.ca) 
NEWMAN FOUNDATION 
 Fr. Michael Machacek  (Pastoral Team) 
VOLUNTEER SCREENING  
 Nancy Sidle (nancysidle@sympatico.ca) 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS 
BAPTISMAL PREPARATION 

 Fr. Michael Machacek       
 (fr.michael@newmantoronto.com) 
CATHOLIC INITIATION PROGRAM  
(RCIA / CONFIRMATION) 
 Jennifer Kolz 
 (rcia@newmantoronto.com) 
CHILDRENõS LITURGY 

 Eibhilin Good  
 (e2good@hotmail.com) 
FIRST COMMUNION/RECONCILIATION 

 Mary Francis Coady 
  (mf.coady@utoronto.ca) 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION 

 Larry Richard [416-979-2468] 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
To sign up, contact Nicole Castelino at 
nicole.castelino@newmantoronto.com 
ALTAR SERVING 

 Vivian Kwok  (Vivian.kwok@utoronto.ca) 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
 Sr. Terry Dalla, CSJ  (416-533-2561) 
HOSPITALITY  MINISTRY   

 Julie Wright (Julie.korol@utoronto.ca) 
LECTORS 
 Joan Gregson (popejoan@bell.net)  

GROUPS 
CATHOLIC FAITH & LIFE GROUP 

 Maria Agovino   
   (marianolitimere@gmail.com) 
CHRISTIAN LIFE COMMUNITY 
  (ramona.dmello@utoronto.ca) 
DEVELOPMENT & PEACE 
 Serge Paquet 
  (dp@newmantoronto.com) 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION (HOLY HOUR) 
 Sophie Pigon 
   (sophiewashere@live.ca) 
KOREAN STUDENTS: LEGION OF MARY  
 Lawrence Park 
   (lawrence.park@utoronto.ca) 
SCIENCE & FAITH REFLECTION GROUP 
 Fr. Rob Allore, S.J. 
   (rob.allore@utoronto.ca) 
U OF T CHINESE CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 
   (utccc@catholic.org) 
U OF T STUDENTS FOR LIFE 
   (students.forlife@utoronto.ca) 

STUDENT CAMPUS MINISTRY TEAM 
 

Anna Nguyen 
Barbara Forbes 
Brenton Pereira 
Christina Alaimo 
Deanna Burrows 

Sophie Pigon 

Hailey Siracky 
Jennifer Kolz 
Julia Chin Yen Tze 
Shawn Beckett 
Sonal Castelino 

 



 
         Newman Bulletin                Winter 2012 

 3 

M 
y dear 
parishioners, 
   
 

The start of the new 
calendar year is one of 
new hopes and resolutions 
for many. However, in the 
life of a parish, January is 
not as much a month of 
new beginnings, but rather 

is a time that our many programmes, groups 
and meetings resume once again after taking 
a well deserved break over the Christmas 
season. You can certainly find evidence of this 
in the calendar of activities listed in this 
bulletin. 
 
One thing that must be done in the second 
week of January is the taking down of the 
Christmas decorations in the church.  It was 
back on December 21st that a very dedicated 
team of parish volunteers gathered in the 
church and transformed the worship space 
into what has become the traditional Newman 
Christmas environment. The sight of the cedar 
boughs hanging down, the Christmas trees, 
the poinsettias, and the Nativity scene once 
again enlivened our hearts as we gathered as 
Godôs people to celebrate the many events 
surrounding the birth of our Saviour.  But with 
the Christmas season now completed, our 
staff, Student Campus Ministers, and 
volunteers have tackled the laborious task of 
taking down the decorations. Many thanks to 
all who helped with the setup and takedown. 
 
On the 4th Sunday of Advent, the Newman 
Centre parish community had the sad task of 
saying goodbye to Fr. Rob Allore, S.J. Fr. Rob 
has been a very important member of this 
community over the past 10 years, whether it 
was through his presiding and preaching at 
the Sunday Eucharist, his organization of the 
ñNaming the Holyò lecture series, his Science 

and Faith group, and his presence in the 
university community itself. Fr. Rob brought a 
very warm, friendly, and compassionate 
presence to the Newman Centre, and I know 
that many of you could share your own stories 
of how he made an impact on your own life 
and in the life of the parish. In my two and a 
half years here, any Sunday morning would 
be brightened up with Robôs big smile and his 
rambunctious greeting, ñHey, broô, howôs it 
going?ò Together with all of you, once again I 
want to thank Fr. Rob for his years of caring 
service at the Newman Centre. We wish him 
all the best as he begins his new ministry and 
research work in Vancouver. God bless you, 
Fr. Rob! 
 
On a personal note, as many of you know by 
now, on the evening of December 26th, my 
father, Mirek Machacek passed away. In the 
days that have followed, I have been deeply 
touched by your prayers, your messages of 
support, your cards, the masses you have 
offered for the repose of his soul, and the 
presence of so many of you at the funeral 
home and at his funeral on December 30th at 
my parentsô parish of St. Gregoryôs in 
Etobicoke. Together with my mother Gloria, 
and my brother Robert, I want to thank you for 
the way that you have served as the 
compassionate heart of Christ during our time 
of grief. Please remember God never forgets 
the good things we do. God will never forget 
the way that you have reached out to us. 
Bless you for that! 
 
Finally, and on a happier note, together with 
the staff and the Student Campus Ministers of 
the Newman Centre, I ask for Godôs blessings 
upon all of you during 2012. 
 
Peace and prayers,  
 

Fr. Michael Machacek.   
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Newman Centre Catholic Chaplaincy  

 
Blue Monday Hot Chocolate Giveaway  
 
Blue Monday ï January 16thðis reportedly the most depressing 
day of the year. In response to this, we will be handing out free 
hot chocolate in the Newman Centre driveway from 1-4 p.m . 
Come on by and bring a friend for a nice warm treat on us!    
 
 

 
New Faith Studies  
 
Beginning Jan. 23rd , we will be offering new small -group faith 
studies . For those of you that are new to the small groups, 
ñDiscoveryò is the first study, and looks at the basic Christian 
message and what it really means to be in relationship with God. 
ñSourceò builds upon this, and looks specifically at the third Person of 
the Blessed Trinity, the Holy Spirit, and how the Holy Spirit works in 
our lives through grace. 
 
If you would like to be a part of one of these studies, which meet weekly for an hour over 
the course of 6 weeks, please contact Nicole at nicole.castelino@newmantoronto.com. 
 
 
Mark Your Calendars:  
 
On Saturday, February 25th , we will be hosting a 1-day Lenten retreat on the topic of 

Ignatian prayer , hosted by Fr. Gordon Rixon. Details to come. 

From March 9 -11, the Newman Centre Chaplaincy and York University Chaplaincy will be 

hosting a weekend retreat at the St. Francis Centre in Caledon. Details to Come.  

 
Catechism Course:  
 
Every other Thursday, from 1:10 - 2:00 p.m. , Professor Elmar Kremer (Philosophy) of St. 
Michael's College will be offering a bi-weekly Catechism course on the topic of "Faith". This 
series began on Thursday, January 12th, and the next session will be on Thursday, 
January 26th , in the Newman Centre house. Please bring a Bible and Catechism. 
 

mailto:chaplaincy@newmantoronto.com
http://philosophy.utoronto.ca/people/faculty/emeritus-professors-active-in-teaching/elmar-kremer/?searchterm=kremer
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Events  

Monday, January 16 | Blue Monday  
Free hot chocolate! 
1:00 p.m. ï 4:00 p.m. | Newman Driveway 
 
Monday, January 16 | Development and 
Peace 

Discussing social justice issues in Canada 
and around the world.  
7:00 p.m. ï 9:00 p.m. | Cardinal Newman 
Room 
Contact Serge Paquet at 
sergepaquet@hotmail.com  
 
Monday, January 16, February 13 | 
Catholic Teacherôs Guild Book Club 
7:00 p.m. ï 8:30p.m. | Oak Room 
 

Monday, January 30, February 13| 
ñCatholicismò Series 
A video created and hosted by Fr. Robert 
Barron 
7:00 p.m. ï 9:00 p.m. | Chapel 
Contact Brett Salkeld: 
bretzky@hotmail.com  
 
 
Every Tuesday | Rosary  
An open rosary group  
4:30 p.m. ï 5:30 p.m. | Chapel 
 
Tuesday, January 17| B.E.S.T - Catholic  
Doctorôs Guild 
7:00 p.m. ï 9:00 p.m. | Oak Room 
 
Every Wednesday | Taize Prayer  
Prayer  through scripture, music and 
meditation 
4:30 p.m. ï 5:00 p.m. | Chapel 
Contact Sonal Castelino: 
sonal.castelino@gmail.com 
 
 

Wednesday, January 18, February 1 & 
Thursday, January 26, February 9 | 
COMPASS 
Taking the initiative to evangelize college life 
5:00 p.m. ï 6:00 p.m. | Cardinal Newman  
Room 
Contact Annemarie Sherlock: 
compass.toronto@gmail.com 
 
Every Wednesday | Eucharistic Adoration  
An hour of adoration before the Blessed  
Sacrament 
7:15 p.m. ï 8:00 p.m. | Chapel and Oak 
Room 
Contact Sophie Pigon: 
sophiewashere@live.ca 
 
Thursday, January 26, February 9 | 
Catechism Series  
Learn about your faith 
1:10 p.m. ï 2:00 p.m. | Cardinal Newman 
Room 
Contact chaplaincy@nermantoronto.com 
 

Every Thursday | UTCCC  
Welcoming all Chinese Catholic students 
6:00 p.m. ï 8:00 p.m. | Oak Room 
Contact utccc@catholic.org 
 
Every Friday | Legion of Mary  
Promoting Marian faith on campus  
5:30 p.m. ï 8:00 p.m. | Oak Room and 
Cardinal Newman Room 
Contact Lawrence Park: 
lawrence.park@utoronto.ca 
 
Friday, February 10 | Catholic Faith and 
Life Prayer Group  
Studying the Catholic faith  
7:00 p.m. ï 9:00 p.m. | Chapel 
Contact Maria: marianolitimere@gmail.com 

mailto:sergepaquet@hotmail.com
mailto:bretzky@hotmail.com
mailto:sonal.castelino@gmail.com
mailto:compass.toronto@gmail.com
mailto:sophiewashere@live.ca
mailto:utccc@catholic.org
mailto:lawrence.park@utoronto.ca
mailto:marianolitimere@gmail.com
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Announcements  
Celebrate the Feast of St. Thomas Aquinas   
 
The Aquinas House (Dominican Friars of Toronto) invites the Newman community to celebrate 
the feast of our house patron, Saint Thomas Aquinas, on Friday, January 27. We will have a 
Vespers service at 7:30 pm in the chapel followed by a reception at the Newman 
Centre. Please indicate your attendance by responding RSVP to: Fr. Marcos Ramos OP,    
(416) 595-5665.  
  
World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life  
 
Saturday, February 5th is the World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life. In honour of this, Sr. Gill 
Goulding, of Regis College, will be giving a reflection at both masses. Additionally, religious 
congregations will be sharing displays in the Oak Room following both masses.  
 

Busy Personôs Retreat: 
 
The Newman Centre is pleased to host the Busy Personôs Retreat, where prayer guides will 
meet with participants for 30 minutes each day to assist in spiritual formation and developing 
their prayer lives. There will be an initial meeting following the 7:00 p.m. mass on Sunday, 
January 22nd. At this meeting, participants will be paired with prayer guides, and both can plan 
a schedule for the next four days (January 23rd - 26th). Confidentiality is respected. For more 
information, or to register in advance, contact St. Dorothy Schweitzer at 416-927-0720, or 
dschweitzer@csj-to.ca.  

 

Development & Peace:  

On  Monday, January 16, 2012, from 7:00 p.m. ï 9:00 p.m. 
Join us to watch and discus the Academy Award-winning documentary Inside Job (2010). The 
film takes a close look at the late-2000s financial meltdown. Free popcorn and fair-trade hot 
chocolate will be provided. All are welcome! Contact: Peter Baltutis (peter.baltutis@utoronto.ca) 
 
 
Development & Peace + Faith Connections Day -Long Retreat  
 
Date: Friday, March 10, 2012, from 10:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.  at the Newman Centre 
 
The Newman Centre chapter of D&P and Faith Connections are teaming up to offer this 
fantastic day-long retreat! This exciting day will be structured around D&P's newest 5-year 
educational campaign for 2011-2016: "Ecological Justice."  We are pleased to announce the 
retreat will be facilitated by one of Canada's leading voices in this field, Dr. Dennis O'Hara. More 
information to come in the February bulletin. 
Contact: Peter Baltutis (peter.baltutis@utoronto.ca) 

 

 

 

tel:%28416%29%20595-5665
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 Liturgical Ministerõs Schedule 

  Jan. 15 - 11am Jan. 15 - 7pm    Jan. 22 - 11am Jan. 22 - 7pm 

Sacristan Shawn Beckett Lourdes Morales  Sacristan Vivian Kwok Andrew Filarksi 

Servers Vivian Kwok Christopher Langan  Servers Leo Ufimtsev Michael Chudzik 

  Ramana Konantz      Stephanie Beals   

Hospitality Vivian Pachecos Serge Paquet  Hospitality Nancy Sidle Francis Kung 

  Maureen Rocchi Megan Kingvisser    John Spavor Beth Campbell 

  Marguerite Pigott      Marissa D'Alessandro   

  SCM SCM x 2    SCM SCM x 2 

Lectors Alessandro Bresba Bernard Kingvisser  Lectors Larry Richard Genevieve Anderson 

  Judy Anderson Lidia Jarmasz    Marie Gleason Johnson Kong 

  John Kennedy      Joan Bedard   

Eucharistic Diane Lauziere Genevieve Anderson  Eucharistic Ed Filippozzi Christopher Langan 

Ministers Louise Grummit James Gurunlian  Ministers Toni O'Shea Trevor Scott 

  Paul Nolan Megan Kingvisser    Marietta Carriere Genevieve Anderson 

  Ed Filippozzi      Larry Carriere James Gurunlian 

  Assembly Volunteers Assembly Volunteer    Richard Bedard Assembly Volunteer 

  Jan. 29 - 11am Jan. 29 - 7pm 

Sacristan Kelly Bourke Lourdes Morales 

Servers Michael Chudzik Christopher Langan 

  Vivian Kwok Ramana Konantz 

Hospitality Maureen Rocchi Serge Paquet 

  Lucia DiIorio Megan Kingvisser 

  Vivian Pachecos Sydney Dias 

  SCM SCM 

Lectors Jose Sevilla Robert Mason 

  Sarah Greene Trevor Scott 

  Joan Gregson   

Eucharistic Louise Grummit Bernard Kingvisser 

Ministers Paul Nolan Megan Kingvisser 

  Joan Bedard Genevieve Anderson 

  Mary Vachon Andrew Filarski 

  John Kennedy Assembly Volunteer 

 

 

 

For the February schedule, please see 
our website. Schedules will also be 
posted on the chapel bulletin board, 

and copies will be made available at the 
reception desk as well.  



Catholic Speed Dating - A Date to Remember: Valentine's Edition  

 
Join us at the Newman Centre on Saturday, February 11 , from 7 ï 9 p.m . to participate in a 
Catholic Speed Dating night! Not single? Sign up to volunteer and encourage your single friends 
and family (18-39 years) to join us. Get together and meet other young Catholic adults in a fun, 
low-pressure atmosphere. The cost is $25 . Refreshments will be provided, and proceeds will be 
donated to NYAM and Fontbonne Ministries. 
 
Registration is open for three groups: 18-24 years, 25-32 years, 33-39 years.   
Registration required by Feb 1, 2012.  
 
To register or for more information, please contact Vanessa Nicholas -Schmidt at 416-467-2645 
or  faithconnections@csj -to.ca , or Gem Ofreneo at 647-895-1522 or 

nyamtoronto@gmail.com , or sign up at the SCM desk after Sunday mass. 

tel:416-467-2645
mailto:faithconnections@csj-to.ca
tel:647-895-1522
mailto:nyamtoronto@gmail.com

